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November XX, 2017 

TO: Residents 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Project No: City File No. 16-G-01 

Regarding: Rue des Trappistes at Westendorf Coulee Culvert Replacement and Road 
Reconstruction 

As indicated in our previous invitation to you to attend the Public Information Session for this Project, the 
replacement of the culvert crossing at Westendorf Coulee under Rue des Trappistes and the 
reconstruction of the roadway pavement on Rue des Trappistes from Rue du Monastere to Pembina 
Highway has been approved by City Council as part of the 2016 Capital Program of the City of Winnipeg, 
Public Works Department.  Construction of the culvert replacement will start towards the end of 
November, 2017 and is expected to be completed mid-March.  The work will involve demolition of the 
existing metal culvert and installation of new concrete pipe culverts. During this period of winter culvert 
construction, Rue des Trappistes will be fully closed to all modes of transportation at the culvert 
crossing.  

Roadway reconstruction work from Rue du Monastere to Pembina Highway will begin when weather 
permits in Spring 2018. Another notice will be delivered to you when the road work is about to commence. 

We recognize the fact that this project may cause you some inconvenience and disruption during its 
course and apologize for this.  Should you have any questions concerning the project at this time or 
during construction, please contact the undersigned at 204-977-8370. Your patience during construction 
will be much appreciated. 

Yours truly, 
Morrison Hershfield Limited 
 
 
 
Bill Ebenspanger 
Structural Engineer 

BE:dh 

 
cc:  Damir Muhurdarevic - City of Winnipeg 
 Councilor Janice Lukes, South Winnipeg – St. Norbert Ward 
 Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Streets Maintenance Division 
 311 Winnipeg 


